
Faculty Senate Graduate Programs Council 

Notes for 10/6/11 Meeting 

In attendance: Andrew Nyaboga, Dorothy Feola, Suzanne Bowles, Robert Chesney, Susan 

Sabatino, Liana Fornarotto, Salika Lawrence 

1. Diane Falk reviewed the roles of the chairs and explained that membership on the 

Council is for 2 years.  Then she reviewed the Council’s 2011-2012 charges and standing 

charges. 

2. Salika Lawrence and Robert Chesney were elected as co-chairs 

3. May Chabayta will post programs for review by the Council on the K-Drive.  Please let 

Dr. Falk know if you do not have access to the group’s page in the K-Drive. 

4. It was agreed that Council meetings will rotate between main campus and Valley Rd. 

5. The need for a meeting with Graduate Admissions and a joint meeting with the Graduate 

Policies Council were discussed.  To schedule a meeting with Graduate Admissions, a 

Doodle will be sent to the group. Then a meeting with Graduate Admissions will be 

called to discuss recruitment options. 
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